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Senate Standing Committee on Education Employment and Workplace 
Relations  

 
QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

Additional Estimates  2012-2013  
 
 
Agency - Fair Work Ombudsman  
 
DEEWR Question No. EW0900_13 
 
Senator Abetz asked on 13 February 2013 , Hansard page 41  
 
Question 
 
Delivery of Workplace Relations Services by the Office of the Fair Work 
Ombudsman  
 
Senator ABETZ: ... Can I move on to the audit report Delivery of workplace relations 
services by the Office of the Fair Work Ombudsman? And if I might say, in general 
terms, you came through that relatively unscathed. The report makes two 
recommendations and your response, Mr Wilson, was ‘with which we substantially 
agree’. I am just wondering if that means you fully agree or is there a little node on 
the recommendations that you don’t quite agree with? I am wanting to ascertain 
where we are at with that report. Given the time, why don’t we take that on notice, if 
that is agreeable? Mr Wilson: The report contains a comprehensive response from us 
which we will provide in the response.  
 
 
Answer 
 
The Fair Work Ombudsman has provided the following response. 
 
On 3 December 2012, the Fair Work Ombudsman provided the following response to 
the recommendations of the Australian National Audit Office’s (ANAO) audit report 
Delivery of Workplace Relations Services by the Office of the Fair Work 
Ombudsman. This response has been included in the report. 
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